Docket ho. 50-271

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Robert L. Smith
Licensing Engineer
1671 Worcester Road
Framingnam, Massachusetts 01701

Gent men:
Subject: Inspection 50-271/80-22

This refers to your letter dated June 30, 1981, in response to our letter dated
March 17, 1981.

Thank you for your submittal in response to NRC:Region [ Inspection Report No.
50-271/80-22, Item 271/80-22-04.

Your schedule for completing base plate flexibility and related seismic analyses
is being reviewed by the NRC staff, GDbased on the telephone conversation between
you and Messrs. W. Raynond and J. Fair of our staff on July 31, 1581, our review
will include consideration of additional information you agreed to submit by
August 31, 1981, regarding the 1979 Flexibility Scoping Studies and the ARS
Lriteria Uocument. The results of our review will be presented durinc a subse-
gquent ‘nspection at the Vermont Yankee Facility.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,
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cc:
Mr. Warren P, Murphy, Plant Superintendent

Mr. W. F. Corway, President and Chief Operating Officer

Mr. E. W. Jackson, Manager of Operations
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bec:
Mr. J. Fair, Reactor Engineering Branch, IE:HQ
Region I Docket Roum (with concurrences)
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631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 192406

Attention: Mr. Bovee B, Grier, Director
4 »

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)

'. (b) Letter, VYNPC to USKRC, WY £0-106, dated July 25, 1980
I! (c) letter, USKRC to VYNPC, dated March 17, 1981,

I&E Tonspection Report 80-22

|
‘ Subjects T&F Bulletins 7902 snd 79-14
Dear Sir:
| In Reference (b), Vermont Yerkee outlined a voluntary program
I providing upgraded seismic analyses for our facility and irdicating that
| completion of this program was anticipated by July 1, 198’, Reference (c)
i requested that the NRC be informed if our schedule for t*is task was

; expected to change.

| Nue tc the reassignment of resources made necessary by KRC require-

1 pents issued since the date of Reference (b), we bove bheen compelled to
| reschedule the completion date for these analyses. Therefore, in accordance
| with the NRC request of Reference (c), we are informing you that our new

pstirated date for the corpletion of this task is October 1, 1982.

We trust this information is satisfactory; hewever, should you have

Very truly yours,

VERMORT YANKEE NUCLEAR POVER CORFORATION

e &/ L el

E. W¥Jackson
Manapger of Ope.ations



